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SLV WATER DISTRICT TO CONSIDER RATE RESTRUCTURING TO 
FUND CAPITAL PROJECTS AND BUILD EMERGENCY RESERVES AT 

SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 7/13 @ 6PM 
 

PUBLIC INPUT SOUGHT; MEETING TO BE HELD AT HIGHLANDS 
PARK SENIOR CENTER IN BEN LOMOND 

 
JULY 7, 2017 — BOULDER CREEK, CA — The San Lorenzo Valley Water District (SLVWD) 
today announced it will hold a special board meeting to receive public input and consider 
whether to move forward with a proposed rate restructuring. The restructured rates would 
simplify existing rate tiers and produce additional revenue to be invested in ongoing capital 
improvement projects throughout the District service area as well bolster as the District’s 
emergency reserve funds.  
 
The special board meeting will take place Thursday, July 13 at 6:00p.m. at Highlands Park 
Senior Center, 8500 Hwy 9 in Ben Lomond. 
 
The District’s capital improvement projects have been prioritized through a public process. The 
projects focus on repairs and improvements to the District’s aging infrastructure, such as fire 
protection capacity, leaking tanks and pumps and water mains prone to failure. Most customers 
would see an increase in their rates, though some customers who use very little water would 
see a decrease in their rates. 
 
“Based on current rates, we have enough yearly revenue to adequately cover operational 
expenses, but not enough to cover ongoing capital improvement costs or grow rainy day 
reserves,” said Brian Lee, SLVWD District Manager. “To help us understand where we stand, 
what our needs are and how we can prepare for the future, the District has engaged with the 
community and key experts to complete three important studies over the past year including a 
cost of service study, a prioritization of capital improvement projects and a comprehensive rate 
study. The Board now has an opportunity to discuss whether or not to ask our ratepayers to 
consider a rate restructuring that would produce ongoing funding for capital improvement 
projects.”  
 
If the Board of Directors chooses to pursue the proposed rate restructuring, the District would 
follow California’s voter-mandated Proposition 218 process. The Prop 218 process requires the 
District to notify ratepayers of the proposed increase, provide a 45-day period during which 
ratepayers can submit a letter of protest and hold a public hearing at the end of the 45-day 
period, at which time a decision would be made by the Board regarding the proposed rate 
restructuring.  



 
MORE ABOUT THE PROPOSED RATE RESTRUCTING 

• Rate estimator online tool here. 
• Capital improvement projects update here.  

 
Additional resources to be made available at www.slvwd.com prior to the special board meeting: 

• Proposed rates and charges chart 
• Comparison of rates with other local water districts 

 
ABOUT THE SAN LORENZO VALLEY WATER DISTRICT 
The San Lorenzo Valley Water District is located in the mountains of northern Santa Cruz 
County. The district serves more than 7,800 metered connections. Established in 1941, the 
district supplies water to the communities of Boulder Creek, Brookdale, Ben Lomond, Zayante, 
Scotts Valley, Mañana Woods, Felton and Lompico. For more information, visit www.slvwd.com 
or www.facebook.com/slvwaterdistrict. 
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